
HEATH TOWNSHIP ZBA 

JANUARY 2020 

 

The Heath Township ZBA held a meeting on January 9, 2020 at the Heath Township Hall.  

 

Members Present Brad Osborn, Chairman 

   Bill Harvey 

   Mike Phillips 

   David Adkins 

Members Absent: Donna Huber 

         

The meeting was called to order by Brad. Motion by Phillips supported by Adkins and 

unanimously supported to approve the minutes from the meeting on January 10, 2019. 

 

ITEM 1  

 

Motion by Harvey supported by Phillips and unanimously approved to appoint Brad for another 

one-year term. Motion by Phillips supported by Harvey and unanimously approved to appoint 

Adkins as secretary for another one-year term. 

 

ITEM 2 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:03 on the motion of Phillips supported by Harvey and 

unanimously supported.  
 

 


